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I live in eastern Oregon and I oppose the cyanide pill. This will kill anything in its path including deer elk coyotes
wolves little varmints. This is not right and I hope that this does not get passed.  We love our wildlife out here in
eastern Oregon. Pretty soon we’re going to be killing everything and we won’t have anything left and the ecosystem
will suffer.
Regards,
Doreen
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